
 

 

February 8, 2023 
 
Forum/SLP 15 Oblats Limited Partnership 
181 Bay Street 
Toronto, ON M5J 2T3 
 

Re: Roadway Traffic Noise Addendum Letter 
15 Oblats Avenue, Ottawa 
GW File No.:  22-094 – Noise Addendum Letter  

  
Gradient Wind Engineering Inc. (Gradient Wind) was retained by Forum/SLP 15 Oblats Limited Partnership 

to undertake a roadway traffic noise assessment for a proposed development located at 15 Oblats Avenue 

in Ottawa, Ontario. This addendum letter is supplemental to our roadway traffic noise report (ref. 

Gradient Wind report #22-094 – Traffic Noise, dated July 27, 2022), to address changes in the latest site 

plan drawings. 

Gradient Wind received updated site plan drawings in January 2023. After reviewing the drawings, noise 

levels at the facades of the building are not expected to differ from the values mentioned in Gradient 

Wind’s noise assessment.  

In conclusion, the drawings do not depict significant changes to the building design that would greatly 

alter the noise impacts onto the development from nearby transportation noise sources. As such, the 

initial recommendations and conclusions of our traffic noise report remain unchanged.  
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This concludes our response and review of the design changes for 15 Oblats Avenue in Ottawa, Ontario. 

Should you have any questions, or wish to discuss our findings further, please call us (613) 836-0934 or 

contact us by e-mail at joshua.foster@gradientwind.com. In the interim, we thank you for the opportunity 

to be of service. 

Sincerely, 

 
Gradient Wind Engineering Inc. 
 
 

     
 
Giuseppe Garro, MASc.  Joshua Foster, P.Eng. 
Environmental Scientist Lead Engineer  
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